
Dear Parents, 
 

I want to begin by conveying my prayers of peace and protection for all our Trinity family. I 
hope you had an opportunity to find rest during this almost surreal Spring Break.  
 
I can assure you we have a plan in place to continue the educational process while we are away 
from campus. We have always been in partnership with our parents and so I would like to share 
with you that our Lower School homeroom teachers, enrichment teachers and administrators 
have worked diligently to provide excellent academic instruction with opportunities for daily 
contact with students and parents. Teachers will be sharing some of that information with you 
very soon if they have not already done so. The information will give you guidance specific for 
your child’s class.  Teachers will provide ways you can partner with them to make this 
experience a successful one for your child. If you have questions, please feel free to contact 
your child’s teacher by email. 
 
While we feel confident in our plan, we know there may be a time of adjustment when we first 
begin. We will do our best to be sensitive to this during this chapter of learning. I believe the 
mantra for this season is patience and grace for one another. While we will miss being in the 
halls of Trinity, we will embrace this season to make the most of the opportunities with which 
God has blessed us.  
 
I am available to you by email should you need me. Blessings to each of you as we continue to 
do the work for which we have each been called. 
 
Warm Regards, 
Becky Faulkner 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 


